October 2025 | NEWSLETTER









We watched the homecoming parade with our friends at the Haaland Estates







RHS homecoming royalty stopped and visited. We loved seeing them all dressed up





a theme of

В

I N G O

We celebrated 1 birthday in September with a theme of everyone wear purple!

We played BINGO, bean bag toss, dice, baked apple crisp (twice because they loved it!) and German apple cake.

We enjoyed sitting in the garden area with the nice weather we had in September.



We are needing help with our monthly birthday parties at the HAMC Living Center. We ask church and community members to sponsor these parties which are held on the 3rd Thursday of each Month, except for December which is the 2nd Thursday due to the busy Christmas season. Your group has the choice to either provide entertainment or play Bingo. If you choose to play Bingo, prizes would be appreciated. If you are interested in sponsoring a month to host the birthday party please call Stacey Lunde at 776-5455 ext. 2315.

Gone But Not Forgotten



Julie Sivertson



Shirley Hageness



Jan Norsby



Butter Braids

Apple, Raspberry,
Cinnamon,
Blueberry Cream Cheese
Strawberry Cream Cheese
Four Cheese and Herb

Puffins

Apple, Cherry, Caramel Strawberry Cream Cheese Blueberry Cream Cheese Breakfast & Pepperoni

Butter Hearts

Chocolate Chip Raspberry Cream

Butter Braids & Puffins Will be available for pick up on

November 4th

Orders can be placed with HAMC Auxiliary Board Members Or by calling Stacey Lunde At 776-5455 ext. 2315

> All Proceeds Will Go Towards The New Ambulance Garage





Contact us: If you would like to receive this newsletter via email, please send a request to Stacey Lunde, Activities & Volunteer Coordinator at slunde@hamc.com. This newsletter can also be found online at hamc.com/Living Center/activities/. If you have any questions about volunteering, activities, upcoming events, calendars, schedules, etc. call Stacey at 701-776-5455 ext.2315 or email her at slunde@hamc.com.